
 

 

FFWPU USA: 9th Anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa August 23, 8 pm EDT 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
August 19, 2021 
 

Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The 9th Anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa will be taking place on Tuesday, August 24, at 9 a.m. in 

Korea, which is Monday, August 23, at 8 p.m. Eastern/ 5 p.m. Pacific for North America. 

 

We expect the live broadcast to be on peacelink,live, but we will confirm the broadcast details as soon as 

they are available. 

 

Attached are the banner and stillestore for the event. 

 

We also wish to remind everyone that this is the time to offer the Seonghwa Donations. I attach the 

original letter about it as well. 

 

Thank you, and God Bless, 

 

Tal 

 

Tal Zorer 

Executive Assistant 

 

Office of the President 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 

Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 

Email: president@ unification,org 
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O N E  F A M I L Y  U N D E R  G O D  
 

481 8th Ave. Box A-12, New York, NY 10001 | t: 212.997.0050 | f: 212.997.0051 |   www.familyfed.org 

 
August 4, 2021 

  
 
Dear beloved Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community members, 
  
Thank you all for your constant effort to support the vision of Heavenly Parent and True 
Parents. In a few weeks, we will commemorate the 9th Anniversary of True Father’s Holy 
Ascension. This Holy Day is observed this year on August 24, and we expect a virtual event to 
allow members throughout the world to join this important occasion with True Mother.  As 
always, we will update you with the broadcast details as they become available. At this 
point, we expect the broadcast to be in the evening of August 23 in North America. 
  
This is a special time in the Providence. We are preparing for the second induction ceremony 
for the CheonBo Won and look forward to welcoming more of our Blessed families as CheonBo 
couples. We have already started preparing for True Mother’s next visit to America and 
continue to work towards our North America goals. We thank you wholeheartedly for your 
support and participation. 
 
As we draw closer to True Father’s Seonghwa Anniversary, it is also time to make our offering 
to True Parents and honor True Father’s legacy. We invite everyone to make an offering of love 
and gratitude in memory of our dear True Father. The international memo recommends 
a donation of $210 per family and $120 for individuals. As always, your offering of any amount 
is most appreciated and gratefully accepted. To make your offering online, please visit the 
following link: Special Donation for the 9th Anniversary of True Father’s Seonghwa. You can also 
give at your local church. Please see the attached International Memo for the special donation. 
  
Let us bring our most sincere offering to Heavenly Parent and True Parents, and let us continue 
to respond to True Mother and work to bring about a substantial victory in America. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

              
Dr. Chung Sik Yong                                       Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 
Regional President                                       President 
 

 


